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Waukesha County Fair Association Elects 2016 Board Members 
 
The Waukesha County Fair Association has elected its board members and executive committee for 
2016 during its annual association meeting, held every October.  

 
Aaron Schuett* was elected to the board for the 2016 year. Jim Renn (member since 2005), John 
Roberts (2005), and Kevin Meyer (2009) were all re-elected to the board. They join Susan Hilger (2012), 
Don Lynch (2004), Kris Jamieson (2012), Wanda Richardson (2015), Don Skarda (2004), Justin Trautman 
(2011), Katy Walters (2008) and Peter Wolff (2004) on the board.  
 
Schuett’s deep ties to the Fair began as a youth exhibitor showing cows and pigs. He has volunteered on 
the Action Center and Livestock committees and is currently the Beef Superintendent. Schuett oversees 
the Annual Junior Livestock Auction at the Fair. Fair board member Wanda Richardson received the Bob 
Stigler Award for her dedication to the Fair at the annual meeting.  
 
Board members serve a three-year term and can be re-elected. If you would like more information, or 
would like to become an Association member, visit WaukeshaCountyFair.com.   
 

2016 Executive Committee Members: 
Jim Renn – President – 8th Term, member since 2005 
Wanda Richardson – Vice President – 1st Term, member since 2015 
Katie Walters – Secretary – 1st Term, member since 2008 
Kris Jamieson – Treasurer – 1st Term, member since 2012 
 
July 20 – 24, 2016 marks the 174th anniversary of the Waukesha County Fair, the oldest Fair in the state 
of Wisconsin. Now thru Dec. 31, Stocking Stuffer Advance Admission tickets for the 2016 Fair are 
available online at the lowest price: $5.00 for adult and $2.00 for children. Tickets can be purchased at 
WaukeshaCountyFair.com. 
 
The Waukesha County Fair Association is a non-profit volunteer organization that is completely separate 
and receives no funding from Waukesha County or the City of Waukesha. Its mission is “to provide 
quality family entertainment which preserves our rural heritage and is dedicated to educating and 
entertaining all ages in Waukesha County and surrounding communities.” 
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Aaron Schuett – New Fair Board Member 


